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New Website            https:// www.liscard.co.uk

Welcome Back

Children of statutory school age are required to attend
school Monday to Friday. If your child is absent from
school we respectively request you contact school. If you
do not report absence, in line with the school’s
safeguarding procedures, you may receive a phone call
from school. If you do not answer the call, one of the
family support workers may visit you to check on the
welfare of your child. These actions are purely to make
sure everyone is safe.
The attendance of every child is monitored weekly.  Any
child whose attendance to date is 90% or below is
classified by the Department for Education as  a
persistent absentee. Parents/carers of a child whose  
attendance is below 90% will be emailed every two
weeks. Where a child’s attendance remains below 90%
any further absences will be not authorised (unless there
is medical proof).  Where a child has 5 days unauthorised
absence an application for an Education Penalty Notice
will be  submitted to the Wirral Attendance Service.
Whilst appreciating it is much cheaper to take holidays
during the school term, no holidays can be authorised
during term time unless there are exceptional
circumstances. 

 

Just a reminder that the deadline for applying
for your child’s place in Foundation 2  for
September 2024 is January 15th 2024. All
applications must be made by the Wirral
portal. This can be accessed using the link
https://www.wirral.gov.uk/schools-and-
learning/school-admissions  You will need to
register an account before you can apply on
line.

Deadline for Applications for F2 Places
 We hope you had a great Christmas. Now it is back to
school for everyone. We have some exciting
experiences plannned for the children this term.

Attendance

Parent/Carer Meetings - Save the Date -
February 12th, 13th & 14th 2024  
Please make sure that you sign up to school spider by
creating a log in. You can do this by scrolling to the bottom
of the school website page and clicking on parent log in.
You then have to create an account. You will be able to
book an appointment,




